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 President Randy Still 

Happy New Year to all Dan’l Boone Region members as we begin another year of 

activities.  Our Christmas Banquet was fun and as usual the result of hard work by 

some region members.  Charlene Wood was responsible for the table coverings 

and Holiday decorations at the event.  Margaret Bays handled reserving Mafair 

Church’s social hall for the party.  Outgoing President, Don Wood, thanked 

members for their support during his two years as president. It was great to have 

Deborah Crawford at the event.  The caterer and menu were just carried over 

from arrangements she had made for the previous year’s party.  Dave Williams 

and Don Wood distributed certificates of appreciation to region officers.   

We extend our sympathy to Barbara Hughes on the loss of her brother.  Margaret 

Bays’ daughter Gwen fell in the snow and had surgery to repair her wrist. The Last 

I heard, her recovery was going well.  Mickey Smith’s Motor Company had a 

driver attempt to make a drive-through at his location on Lynn Garden Drive. She 

was coming South on Lynn Garden Drive and crossed the opposing lanes, drove 



through the KFC Parking Lot, crossed a vacant lot and crashed into Mickey Smith’s 

Motor Company.  She destroyed a wall and hit his nice Monte Carlo and shoved it 

into his Lincoln Mark V and one of his 1964 Ford Galaxie 500s.  Former region 

member, Mary Ann Burgess, had a severe stroke on Saturday Jan. 5th.  She lives in 

Missouri and is in a St. Louis area hospital.  Keep her in your prayers.   

Our January 21st Meeting will be at Rush Street Grill.  Sam Quillen has already 

reserved a spot at the Eastman Recreation area for our picnic on August 19th.   

Come with ideas about what you would like to see the club do in 2019.  It will be 

great to see region friends.  The gap between our Christmas Party in early 

December and our January meeting on the 3rd Monday in January always seems 

like forever to me. Come help us get 2019 off to a good start! 

Randy Still   

Christmas Party 2018 

Randy Still  was sporting a colorful holiday/car sweater and seemed to be happy 

being in line for president of the Dan’l Boone Region Antique Car Club. We are 

always happy to welcome Randy back to this position. 

The Christmas Party was a nice event, the tables were pretty with seasonal 

decorations provided by Charlene Wood.  Thirty-six car Car club members paid to 

attend the event at Mafair Church.                                                                                       

  

Charlene will be your new secretary due to the retirement of Deborah Crawford.    

 

 



 

We were glad to see Woody Fleenor and Deborah Crawford able to be out for the  

party. 

 
 

 

  

 
 

If you haven’t paid your local dues ($15) for an 

individual and $20 for a family, send to Treasurer   

Wayne Lambert, 1209 Radcliffe Ave., Kingsport, TN 

37664 

 

Happy   

New Year 


